
NRC MANAGEMENT MEETING ALL CLUBS. 

Meeting held on 3rd August 2015 at Zammit Oval Deception Bay at 7 pm. 

Present; Chris Butters, John Bowtell, Phil Trevethan, Dave Dwyer, Dennis 
Martens, Ron McKiernan, Craig Mcdonald, Trever Sproxton, Michael 
McCarthy, Micheal Mercieca. 

Apologies; Michael Hooker, Barry Turner, Ian Dowd. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted. Moved by Phil 
Trevethan, seconded by John Bowtell. 

Treasurers report; Ron McKiernan gave a brief outline as to how the North 
Road Combine is surviving financially. The Sunday tossing is keeping our 
heads above water at this stage. The remodifications to the truck and trailer 
came at a cost of over $16,000. The money raised from the auction has been 
banked in the truck fund to benefit everybody, not in club funds. 

Inward Correspondence; A schedule from Phoenix Pigeon Club was tabled. 

General Business; John Bowtell asked why we are going to Calliope. Wayne 
explained that Joe Reeves knows someone at Calliope and the drivers can stay 
at his property. They are able to use showers and toilet facilities. 

Craig McDonald spoke about Kiwi not getting to Zammit Oval until 9.15pm. 
He explained that the traffic from Logan to the gold Coast is horrific and that is 
why he takes so long to get to Zammait Oval. He also explained that Logan 
were basketed and ready to go by 7.30pm most nights. Dennis Martens 
explained to the meeting that he thought the first race for the southside clubs 
should be Cooroy and he would like to have 6 races at the start of the season 
only for the southsiders, then join all together at the start of the 2nd series and 
that would be when the overall points would start. Micheal Mercieca suggested 
to the southsiders that they have a meeting between all the south side clubs and 
put a proposal forward to the NRC for consideration. 

Meeting closed 7.55pm. 
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